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COVID-19 UPDATE
We have served the Town of Lindsay and the surrounding area since 1928. During those years, 
there have been many conflicts and challenges that we have faced with our community. We are 
confident that our Community will emerge from this current challenge as well.

La Mantia’s is committed to protecting and promoting the health and safety of our dedicated 
staff members and customers. We are closely monitoring the situation and following the advice 
of public health authorities to establish best practices, minimize the risk of exposure and 
provide uninterrupted service to our customers and the community. 

In order to protect our valued customers and our staff, we are instituting a number of changes 
to our operations for the foreseeable future: 

• Effective Wednesday, March 18th, our store will be opening to the general public at 
11:00 A.M. and closing at 6:00 P.M. from Monday to Saturday.  This later opening time 
will provide us with an opportunity to stock our store prior to opening.

• We will be open from 10am to 11am exclusively for seniors (65+) and those who are 
immune compromised.

• Our store will be closed on Sundays to allow staff to have a day of rest.
• Self-serve offerings, including salad bar and bakery bins, have been and will 

continue to be closed.

From our customers, we ask that if you are feeling unwell, please stay at home and help us 
and our community stay safe and healthy. We ask that when in our store, you practice social 
distancing from others.

We will continue to monitor and evaluate the situation as it unfolds, and will take all necessary 
precautions to protect the health and safety of our staff, customers and the community in which 
we operate. While we are committed to providing the selection of products that you have come 
to expect, it is unlikely that every brand or product will be available going forward. Know that we 
are working tirelessly to get product onto the shelves.

Thank you to our team for your continued dedication and hard work. Thank you to our 
customers for your support during this time. If you have any questions or concerns regarding 
our response to this outbreak or how this will impact our service, please reach out to me.

Sincerely,

David La Mantia

David La Mantia


